
for the Pigg River, Poplar Branch, Fryingpan Creek, and Beaverdam Creek area

April 18th, 2024 | 2 PM
*Alternative weather date: April 25th 

Location:
Franklin County Public Library

355 Franklin Street, Rocky Mount, Virginia, 
24151 – Upstairs Community Room

The DEQ is welcoming the public to an informative meeting 
to discuss potential best management practices, education 
and outreach opportunities, and to gather feedback on ways 
to improve water quality in the watersheds of Pigg River, 
Poplar Branch, Fryingpan Creek, and Beaverdam Creek

For More Details, Contact:
Kimberly Romero at (540)-759-9075 or 
kimberly.romero@deq.virginia.gov 
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